
     Creswell C. of E. Infant and Nursery  

                                School. 

   School Website – www.creswell-inf.derbyshire.sch.uk 
                               20th April 2018 

Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Pink class. 
Purple class White class Pink class 

93% 87% 95% 
 

Key stage 1 attendance class winner this week is Green class. 
Red Orange Yellow Green Blue 

89% 91% 90% 95% 92% 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Term Class Assemblies 

Thank you to Purple class for their assembly on Noah’s Ark. Our next class assembly 

is White class on Tuesday 24th April. Please join us in the hall at 9am. 

Pink class – Tuesday 1st May 
All other class assemblies will be in Summer term 2. 

 
 

 

Trips 

Summer term trips are being planned. We have allocated some of school budget to 

supporting the cost of trips to keep them as affordable as possible. We do however 

need your contributions to ensure the trips go ahead. 

The year 1 trip to ‘The Deep’ will be an exciting and memorable trip, year 2 will be 

visiting Withernsea Lighthouse near Hull. Both trips are linked to topic work and the 

curriculum. Further details will be on class trip letters. 
 

Sun cream and hats! 

Please remember the sun can get very hot even though we are still in April. Please 

send a named sun hat with your child. Also bottles of sun cream need to have names 

attached to them. School children should be able to apply their own sun cream 

before breaks and Nursery children should have their cream applied before starting 

the morning /afternoon session. Thank you. 

Dates 

Please note we have two INSET days this term – Friday 25th May and Monday 4th 

June. 

Jumpers and Cardigans  

Please can you check inside your child’s clothes to make sure they have their own 

items. As we go outside in various weather conditions the children get hot, taking 

off their jumpers/cardigans and losing them. It is so easy for children to pick up the 

wrong item of clothing as they all look the same! Clearly labelling them really helps 

get lost property back promptly. 
 


